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Guestbook

Rest in peace dear Fr Bill. Thank you for your guidance and kindness during the time I was your assistant at St George. You were always a

Christ=like example. Sincerely, a fellow worker in the Lord's vineyard

FR JOHN RIZZO
Oct 10, 2018

Father Bill was my spiritual director and pastor beginning in 1999. He impressed me as a holy and observant priest. His homilies were

always inspiring. I moved away in 2012 and just recently returned.. I would have attended his funeral had I known in time. He is in my

prayers that God forgives him for any wrongdoing he did in this world.

JIM
Oct 6, 2018

Fr. Gould was Pastor at Holy Rosary Church when my family entered the Catholic faith through RCIA in 1983. May his soul rest in the peace

of Christ.

PATRICIA BLAND WALLACE
Oct 3, 2018

Father William R. Gould, 79, passed away on September 30th, 2018 at the Schneidmiller Hospice House. He was

born on February 15th, 1939 in Rexford, Kansas. There will be a rosary held on Tuesday, October 2nd at 7 p.m. at

St. George Catholic Church . There will be a Funeral Mass on Wednesday, October 3rd at 11 a.m. at St George

Catholic Church 2010 N Lucas St, Post Falls, ID 83854
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Our entire family grieves the loss of Father Bill; yet rejoice in the glorious reunion he must be having will those in Heaven. Father watched

our children be born and adopted; baptized them; gave them First Holy Communion; and walked with them as they were confirmed in their

faith. At one point - when we were under a great deal of pressure from some friends who are not Catholic... we left the church. We

eventually realized where are true home is, and we prayed as a family, that the Holy Spirit would confirm this as we went to discuss our

return with Father Bill. His response was "We have been waiting and praying... we knew you would be back!". Father also prayed for and

supported the inception of a ministry very dear to our hearts... The North Idaho Catholic Youth Camp. We love you Father Bill, and are

forever grateful for your loving guidance and support over the years. Until we meet again.... The Loes

BARRY AND TAMMY LOE
Oct 2, 2018

Rest in Peace,dear,dear friend. May all the angels and old friends and parisheners who have gone before you,welcome you into heaven. A

place you well deserve. Your sweet smile will forever be on my heart.

MARY COLOZZI
Oct 1, 2018
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